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Dear Silverado Families, 

On behalf of all the associates at Silverado Belmont Hills we thank you for your generosity this holiday 
season. We appreciate the goodies that have been dropped off, the gift cards for the holiday party, and 
monetary donations that many families sent.  We also appreciate the simple “thank you” many of you 
have taken the time to stop and share with our associates.  

We are honored with the opportunity to care for your loved one and want to wish you a peaceful and 
healthy Christmas.   

While our residents and associate have all been vaccinated and most have been boosted, we are being 
extremely cautious to minimize an outbreak at our community. With the recent emergence of the 
Omicron variant of Covid virus, we request to minimize outings to limit potential exposure. We ask you 
to consider virtual doctor appointments whenever possible.  

I wanted to share a note that our Regional Vice President of Operations sent to our Family Council 
regarding the Associate Tribute. By the way, we recently added a light to shine on the tribute.  

“I would like to express my sincerest feelings of gratitude to each one of you. The time, love and selfless 
efforts you displayed by organizing the Associate Tribute is inspiring. The words chosen, one by one, to 
create the heart touching Sentiment brought a warm feeling to our hearts. 
 
This past year and a half was challenging on all of us, especially our associates. The honor you delivered 
during the unveiling brought tears to our eyes. You all chose the words, the design and the location 
perfectly. It was just what the team needed, an expression of selfless love! 
 
On behalf of myself, and the Silverado Home Office, we applaud you for taking the time to express your 
admiration to our loving, courageous associates. We also thank you for trusting us with the honor to 
care for your loved ones.” 

With love and gratitude, 

Joan Newman, Administrator 
joan.newman@silverado.com  
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